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Cirrus Medical Staffing Announces Randy Holloran as New Company President 

Staffing Industry Veteran Randy Holloran Assumes Role of President of Cirrus Medical Staffing, Brings 

Over 15 Years of Staffing Experience to Leadership Position. 

Charlotte, NC — Cirrus Medical Staffing (www.cirrusmedicalstaffing.com), an industry leader in travel 

nursing and allied healthcare staffing, today announced Randy Holloran as its new president.  In this 

role, Mr. Holloran will be providing executive leadership for both the travel nurse division and the travel 

allied division. 

Mr. Holloran comes to Cirrus with over 15 years of staffing experience, holding executive and board 

level positions at several leading staffing firms across the U.S. that involved both domestic and 

international healthcare staffing organizations. 

“I’m very excited to be a part of the Cirrus team.” said Holloran.  “Cirrus has long been recognized as a 

well-respected leader in the travel healthcare staffing community.  I look forward to working with the 

entire Cirrus organization to continue to grow our business while providing our clients with the highest 

quality nursing and allied travel staff in the industry.” 

Mr. Holloran will be based at company headquarters in Charlotte, North Carolina. 

About Cirrus Medical Staffing 

Based in Charlotte, NC, Cirrus Medical Staffing is an award-winning healthcare staffing firm, providing 

medical professionals to healthcare facilities across the nation. With offices in Charlotte and Atlanta, 

Cirrus specializes in placing nurses and allied health professionals into travel, contract and permanent 

employment. Cirrus is ranked as one of the top 10 travel nurse companies in the US and is Joint 

Commission Certified. 

http://www.cirrusmedicalstaffing.com/

